
 

 

 

 

Hello everyone 

 

It’s been quite a few weeks now since we were in the classroom together and we 

were wondering how you all are.  We hope you are having lots of fun with your family 

and hope you are being the best person you can for them too. 

 

Hopefully you are enjoying time in your gardens, playing in the fresh air and having a 

go at the activities we send you each week.  If you haven’t sent us any pictures yet 

we would love to see some.  Anything you have been doing, it could be your work 

that has been set or maybe you have had a birthday party or someone in you family 

have, you may have made something amazing or would just like to send us a 

reminder of your gorgeous smiles.  We love photos so please continue to send them! 

 

Stay safe and take care of each other. 

 

Mrs Guilfoyle. Mrs Spicer. Miss Ferguson 


